
 

MEETING MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
 
 

 
January 27, 2025 

 

 

To: Metropolitan Transportation 
Planning Organization Board 

From: Brad Thoburn 

Subject: Transportation Improvement Program Modification – 
State Road 24 (Archer Road) 4-Lane Design 

 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Recommend that the Metropolitan Transportation Planning Organization amend its Fiscal Years 
2024-25 to 2028-29 Transportation Improvement Program to add the State Road 24 (Archer Road) 
4-Laning Design project in Fiscal Year 2024-25. 

BACKGROUND 

The Florida Department of Transportation has requested that the Metropolitan Transportation Planning 
Organization amend its Fiscal Years 2024-25 to 2028-29 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) to add 
the State Road 24 (Archer Road) 4-Laning design phase project.  For these funds to be expended, the 
Metropolitan Transportation Planning Organization needs to modify its Fiscal Years 2024-25 to 2028-29 
Transportation Improvement Program to add this project in the current year of the TIP. The request from 
FDOT is attached. 

Attachment 



Outlook

Earmark - 4-laning SR24

From Brown, Achaia <Achaia.Brown@dot.state.fl.us>

Date Mon 12/9/2024 8:36 AM

To Scott Koons <Koons@ncfrpc.org>

Cc Mike Escalante <Escalante@ncfrpc.org>; Kutney, Victoria <Victoria.Kutney@dot.state.fl.us>; Thoburn, Brad
<Brad.Thoburn@hdrinc.com>

Good morning,

Please perform a TIP modification to add STATE ROAD 24 - ARCHER ROAD 4-LANE
WIDENING DESIGN 2.25 million in current year 25/29.

Best,

Achaia Brown
TransportaƟon Planning Manager
Florida Department of TransportaƟon
2198 Edison Avenue, MS 2806
Jacksonville,  FL  32204‐2730
(904) 360‐5414
Achaia.Brown@dot.state.fl.us
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